
LESLIE AND NICK GELLER
710 Pacific Ave
Venice CA, 90291

June 7, 2011

Office of Councilmember Bill Rosendahl
200 N. Spring Street, Rm. 415
Los Angeles, CA 90012

(213) 473-7011
(213) 473-6926 Fax

Council File Number: 06"282·~'
Council File Title: Thornton Place I Pacific Avenue I Vacation

Dear Council member Rosendahl,

We reside within 100 feet of the proposed street vacation and we are writing to support this
action. Moving the sidewalk to the North towards the bus depot would improve the foot traffic
situation on Thornton Place, and would make our neighborhood safer for residents and passers-
by alike, without limiting public access to Pacific Avenue or Thornton Place.

Sincerely,

Leslie and Nick Geller



6/8/20 11 City of Los Angeles Mail - Fwd: Thomto.;

Eric (Rode rico) Villanueva <eric.villanueva@lacity.org>

Fwd: Thornton Place/Pacific Avenue/Vacation
1 message

Laura Mclennan <laura.mclennan@lacity.org> Wed, Jun 8, 2011 at 1:36 PM
To: "Eric (Roderico) Villanueva" <eric,vilianueva@lacity,org>, Paul Habib <PauI.Habib@lacity,org>

for the file ..
thx

------ Forwarded message -----
From: Maureen Cotter <rnaureencottertdjyahoo.com>
Date: Wed, Jun 8, 2011 at 12:22 PM
Subject: Thornton Place/Pacific Avenue/Vacation
To: councilman, rosendahl@lacity,org, arturo,pina@lacity,org, mark,grant@lacity,org, laura,mclennan@lacity,org,
whitney, blumenfelf@lacity,org, secretary@l.I9nice,org, president@l.I9nice,org
Cc: thornton@cbeaumont.net

Maureen Cotter
123 Park Place #1
Venice CA, 90291

June 8,2011
Office of Councilmember Bill Rosendahl
200 N, Spring Street, Rrn. 415
Los Angeles, CA 90012
(213) 473-7011
(213) 473-6926 Fax
Council File NumbenQ6?2821 '.
Council File Title: Thornton Place / Pacific Avenue / Vacation

Dear Councilmember Rosendahl, Arturo Pina, Mark Grant, Laura McLennan, Whitney
Blumenfeld, Venice Neighborhood Council, Linda Lucks and Jake Kaufman,

I reside within 500 feet of the proposed street vacation and I am writing to
support this action, It is nice to have a patch of green on our block and it
keeps traffic down, We have many animals and children on our block and feel

, safer with this lot to stay as it is,

Sincerely,
Maureen Cotter
Veniceresident for over 45 years

https://rnail,google.com/a/lacity,org/?u",


